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AGASSIZ SPEEDWAY PAD RENTAL RULES 

• All pads remain the property of the Agassiz Speedway, before and after payment of 
annual pad rental fee. 

• Pad assignments are at the discretion of the Executive. 

• Cement pads are a maximum size of 10 feet wide. 

• Each pad is numbered. Car numbers are not to be painted onto the pad. 

• Pads are reserved for the car that paid for its installation, provided they are a 
member in good standing. 

• Members who have rented a pad for the past two consecutive years have the rights 
to that pad going forward. 

• Payment for pad rental must be made by the May meeting. If payment is not 
received by this date, the pad will be offered to members on the wait list.  

• Drivers wishing to change pads or rent additional pads will have their name added to a 
waitlist. Assignments are made on a first-come, first-reserved basis. 

• Pad rental is only valid for scheduled class race days.  

• If the driver’s class is not on the schedule, the pad may be assigned to 
another car (if required). 

• If the driver’s class is on the schedule but the driver will not be racing, it 
may be reassigned to another car for use on that race day. 

• Agassiz Speedway reserves the right to move cars to a different pad on a race days, 
at their discretion, during busy events.  

• Please be respectful to your neighbours and keep your car, tools, etc., within the 
allotted area of your pad. The area in front of the pad may be used for tools and 
storage. 

• All equipment, tools, garbage, tires and broken items must be removed from the pad at 
the end of the night. Take everything with you and do not leave any items at the track. 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact a member of the Executive. 
 


